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Dear Supporters, Family and Friends,

SPRING has sprung. I love spring. It shows God bringing forth life where there was death. This is what happens
when someone receives the Lord Jesus as his Savior. We pray as our tracts go forward that many will receive new
life in the Lord as they read the plan of salvation by grace.

It has been difficult for Bro Gibson to distribute many tracts. The cartel has taken over many of the gas stations.
The government finally closed the stations making it more difficult for the local citizen to buy gas. When pastors
and/or missionaries can cross they can only manage to take a small portion of tracts. It is very difficult for them to
get large boxes across. However, for a total Bro Gibson was able to give 2 boxes of tracts for the last 3 months.
That is almost 7,200-8,000 tracts. God has provided him with a walker making it easier to get around. He and
Marilyn are still able to keep their ministry going as well as helping WWP,

Bro Harman writes, “A couple of weeks ago Hilda and I delivered a load of tracts to a missionary east of Laredo,
TX. He sends them to Mexican churches all the way down to San Luis Potosi, MX. We took him 21,000 each of
the pink, yellow and green tracts along with 120 songbooks.” Bro Harmon also took some tracts and song books
to a prison ministry in New Mexico. He plans to take another trip to MX this month and will take tracts and
songbooks. Because of his ministry of helps, especially in building, Bro Harman has a lot of contacts. Pray for
both of these men and their wives. Bro Harman’s place of entry is hundreds of miles below some of the more
active and populated borders. Laws, rules, gangs and cartels are different all over the country of MX. We are
blessed to live in America even with all its problems.

It is time to print again. We are running low on songbooks and tracts, Thanks to your faithfulness in supporting
Wonderful Word there are finances available to cover this. However, Larry and Judy Connor who do our printing
have suffered losses of suppott lately and are in need of support to buy supplies and paper. WWP pays them for
all they do for us but others they print for, do not and their funds slowly dwindle, Their ministry is called Bread of
Life Baptist Press. Also Bro Jerry and Gloria Brewster who write and publish “Tid Bits of Wisdom” (an arm of
WWP encouraging believers) are in need of support for their living as well as the paper. Please contact me if you
would like to help either or both of these wonderful couples who live and breathe to serve the Lord by getting His
Word out on the printed page.

Thank you for all your prayers during my time of illness. I am much better now. My chemistry has leveled out.
The blood and iron transfusions really helped with that. Still having to watch my potassium levels, Heart is doing
okay. My kidneys and neuropathy in my legs and hands are my biggest concerns now. I walk at a snail’s pace but
I usually get to where I am going,

My son-in-law, Darryl is still very sick. They are consulting with another set of liver doctors to see if they have
a way to treat the blood clots that are keeping him off the transplant list. He is no longer able to work, which makes
for a heavier burden for him and my daughter. Please pray for all of us. '

_

Sincerely in Christ,

Connie Cimino

The Written Word - Psalm 119:129 The Living Word - Isaiah 9:6




